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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: LINDA BUSALACCHI <lilmoerdh@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 6:14 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save Lake Almanor

    I do not agree at this time to placing thermal curtains in Lake Almanor.  We are in a drought here in Ca.  As the lake gets shallow, the water temps 
will rise naturally.  Also the impact of the climate change have been felt and will only get worse. These changes must impact water temps down 
stream naturally.   No changes should be made at this time!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
    Thank you for reading this.   Linda Busalacchi (vacation homeowner) 


